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An NAPZ team is participating in Interzonal 2010, and the 12th North American Invitational CC 

Championship is planned, as an alternative to an NAPZ championship. 

 

We have not been successful at starting other NAPZ events, but ICCF participation by NAPZ 
National Federations and countries in our zone include US, Canada, Australia, New Zealand, 
Hong Kong, Japan, Mexico, Bermuda, Philippines, and Trinidad & Tobago.  Even with 
additional NFs now using DE, ICCF-US accounts for about 20% of all Direct Entry activity, 
and is a great source of new members. 
   

USA National Federation Report: 

 

The ICCF-US support team of Dan Perry, Kristo Miettinen, Bob Rizzo, Franklin Campbell, Ken 

Reinhart, Jason Bokar, and Keith Rodriguez continues to provide great support to the office of 

USA National Federation Rep.  During this last year we have started Friendly Matches with 

Ukraine, Argentina, Italy, and Czech Republic, as well as continuing matches with Hong Kong 

and France.  The ICCF-US Standing Team for Friendly Matches has grown to over forty 

members. 

 

USCCC18 Final has completed 102 of 105 games with a new champion crowned, and USCCC19 

started with 77 entries, up from 63 for USCCC18. 

 

ICCF-US has teams in Olympiad 18 and 19, Olympiad 17 Final, and the Olympiad 16 Final. 

 

Corky Schakel, ICCF-US NF Representative, NAPZ Director 

 

 
 
 
 


